
GOLDER RANCH FIRE DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

GOLDER RANCH FIRE DISTRICT 

Pursuant to A.R.S. §48-805.02.A, the Governing Board of Golder Ranch Fire 

District hereby gives notice that it will hold a public hearing for the purpose of 

adopting a budget. The public hearing will be held at the District’s next regularly 

scheduled meeting: 

June 18, 2024- 9:00 a.m. 
Golder Ranch Fire District 

Fire Headquarters
1600 E. Hanley Boulevard 

Oro Valley, AZ 85737 

Copies of the tentative budget are posted with this notice and can also be 
obtained at the GRFD Fire Headquarters 1600 E. Hanley Boulevard Tucson, AZ 
85737 and www.grfdaz.gov. 

Posted on 5/21/2024 
Shannon Ortiz 

http://www.grfdaz.gov/


GOLDER RANCH FIRE DISTRICT

GOVERNING BOARD

PUBLIC NOTICE 

The FY 24/25 & FY 25/26 tentative budgets have been published and posted in four public places within 

the District.  It will remain posted for twenty days, prior to the public hearing, pursuant to ARS 

48-805.02.A.   

The four posting locations are: 

Golder Ranch Fire District Fire Headquarters 
1600 E. Hanley Boulevard
Oro Valley, Arizona 85737 

Golder Ranch Fire District Station 377 
355 E. Linda Vista Boulevard 
Tucson, Arizona 85704 

Golder Ranch Fire District Fire Station 380 
1175 W. Magee Road 
Tucson, Arizona  85704 

Golder Ranch Fire District Station 373 
63735 E. SaddleBrooke Boulevard 
Tucson, AZ 85739 

The tentative budgets may provided in a paper format and are available per request at the Golder Ranch 

Fire District at all locations above.  

Posted By: Shannon 

Ortiz Date: May 21, 2024 
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